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‘Serve one another in love.’ 
Galatians 5.13 

This week’s value: Service 

Dear parents and carers, 
 
It is hard to believe that we have come to the end of 
the academic year and what a year it has been! It is 
always at this point that we take the time reflect on 
both the highs and the lows and be thankful. I am 
truly thankful that I am part of the Bishop Cornish 
family. We have the most wonderful children, 
amazing staff and governing body as well as 
supportive parents. What more could I ask for? As 
well as being thankful, I would like to thank the 
children, staff, governing body and parents for being 
you and supporting me in first year at school. I am 
really looking forward to what the next year brings.  
 
It goes without saying that we sadly say good-bye to 
our Year 6 children as they move on to their new 
schools. We want to thank them for all that they have 
given to the school and wish them the very best of 
luck.  
 
We also sadly said good-bye to Miss Thompson 
yesterday as she left Bishop Cornish to pursue a new 
career in nursing. We want to thank her for all that 
she has done in school for both adults and children. 
She will be sorely missed but we wish her well and 
can’t wait to hear how she is getting on.  
 
Have the most amazing summer and I look forward to 
seeing you in September. 
 

Mrs Fletcher 

Dates for your diary 

 
Monday 5th September 

INSET Day 

 

Tuesday 6th September 

First day of Autumn term for children 

 

Monday 24th – Friday 28th October 

Half Term 

 

Friday 19th December 

Last day of Autumn Term 

No after school club 

 

Tuesday 3rd January 2023 

INSET Day 

 

Wednesday 4th January 

First day of Spring Term for children 

 

Tuesday 7th and Thursday 9th February 

PM only – Parent consultations 

Children finish school at 1pm each day 

No after school club on these days 

 

Friday 31st March 

Last day of Spring Term 

No after school club 

 



Achievement Awards 
Elliott in Reception deserves the Headteacher 
award this week for continuously being a superstar 
in Reception class. He is kind, funny and loves to 
have a chat with everyone. Elliott is very 
trustworthy and is an excellent friend to all, keep it 
up Elliott!  
 
Albie in Year 1 has put in lots of effort this year 
with all of his work. He has made some super 
progress in all of his subjects and has really 
focussed on what we have asked him to do. Well 
done Albie, I am proud of you! Keep up the good 
work.  
 
Isla in Year 2 for being a kind, caring member of 
the class and working her very best throughout the 
year. We are very proud of you Isla, keep up the 
good work in Year 3. 
 
Finley in Year 3 has met his goal within reading and 
we couldn't be more proud of his efforts. 
 
Ethan in Year 4 has tried really hard to be involved 
in lessons this week and he was an absolute star 
during the Year 6 Leavers' service at church. He is a 
very caring child and has shown compassion and 
kindness towards a friend in the classroom. 
 
Oliver in Year 4 has been fully involved in all of our 
learning this week. He was enthusiastic in our 
maths practical work and is great at fact finding in 
our atlas quiz. Well done Oliver. 
 
Poppy in Year 4 has consistently shown a positive 
attitude in all areas of her learning and she can 
always be relied upon to try her hardest. Well 
done. 
 
Isla in Year 5 for applying her maths learning to her 
lessons.  She has worked so hard this term to 
improve her maths skills and her hard work and 
resilience is paying off.  Well done Isla. 
 
Ben E in Year 6 has worked so hard throughout the 
year (not just this week!) He has an amazing 
general knowledge and always surprises us with 
his accurate answers! Such a wise and knowing 

young man! Well done! 😄 

 
 

Value Awards 
 

Rosina in Reception is a great choice for our value 
of service. She is someone who is always willing to 
offer kind words and often likes to give her 
teachers and friends gifts of her amazing drawings. 
She is very selfless and considerate of others. Well 
done Rosina.  
 
All of Year 1 who have shown the value of service 
this week as we have packed up and moved 
classrooms. They have helped when asked and 
also made some super suggestions about what we 
should have next year. Thank you Year 1 - you 
have been amazing! 
 
On our Year 2 Africa Day Harlequin was very kind 
to Isla - sharing with her and making sure that she 
didn't go without.  Well done Harlequin. 
 
All of Year 3 for bringing joy and laughter to Mrs 
Dinham, Mrs Nile and Mrs Rawlings throughout 
the whole year - thank you for your hard work 
Year 3. 
 
 
Jasmine in Year 4 is such a kind, considerate and 
valued member of our class. She is always willing 
to offer help and support others. Well done.  
 
Zach W in Year 5 for being a great team player and 
always encouraging his peers to have a go, join in 
and for making sure everyone is included.  Zach, 
you are a great role model ready for Year 6. 
 
The Year 5 class would also like to nominate their 
wonderful and amazing TAs, Donna, Helen, Ruth 
and Laura for all their support, dedication, hard 

work and making learning fun!  😊 We appreciate 
all their time and never faltering encouragement 
and enthusiasm to help us through the ups and 
downs.  Thank you x 
 
Bella in Year 6 is an extremely helpful person, and 
has shown this particularly during the last few 
weeks; a very thoughtful person showing the true 

values of service. Well done. 😊 
 



This week in school and at home 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week Year 1 have been having 
lots of fun. We had a brilliant 
water morning on Monday and 
have learnt lots about time. We 
can now make o'clock and half past 
on a clock. We have enjoyed PE 
outside and playing with our 
friends. We have also been really 
helpful to Mrs Oakes in moving to 
our new classroom in Year 2.  

This week Year 4 have had a busy 
week beginning with a fun atlas 
quiz finding out geographical facts 
at speed. In maths, we have used a 
lot of practical apparatus to 
understand shape and we concluded 
our Romans topic with researching, 
then making a poster about 'Roman 
Britain'.   

 

 

This week Year 3 have had 
lots of fun building dens in 
the woods, watching movies, 
whilst still being superstars. 

 

Year 6 had a fabulous trip to Plymouth on the hottest day on record! 

Thankfully the bowling, pizza and film were in air-conditioned buildings! 😄 It 

all ended slightly differently, but we were pleased we didn't have to walk back 

to the train station! Great fun for the last week! Good luck Year 6 - all the best 

for the future! We will miss you!  

Year 5 have had such a busy week.  As 

well as surprising me with a very regal 

birthday party complete with games, 

they have attended a very beautiful 

Leavers’ Service and got to grips with 

geometry.  They have worked so hard 

this year and they should all be very 

proud of themselves.   Well done Year 5! 

 

Reception class had a great day 

celebrating their topic of Julia 
Donaldson throughout the 

summer term. They all looked 
amazing in their costumes and 
had lots of fun pretending to be 

their characters. We have also 
spent this last couple of weeks 

reflecting on our time in 
Reception class and how exciting 

it is to almost be in Year 1!  

 

The Year 2 children had a really 
lovely African experience day on 
Tuesday. They baked bread, made a 
Xhosa stew, had a go at grinding 
grain, threaded necklaces and sang 
South African songs. They had a 
lovely time roleplaying village life, 
collecting wood for their pretend 
fires, and water to wash and cook 
with. It was a lovely way to finish 
our Summer topic.  
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